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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff [Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:32 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Site 6277, 15803 East 14th Street, San Leandro (RO0002969)

We will get right on it. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.| Project Manager 
Antea™Group 
Direct + 916 503 1261 |  USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com  

 
 Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com   
  
 

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:25 AM 
To: Dennis Dettloff 
Subject: RE: Site 6277, 15803 East 14th Street, San Leandro (RO0002969) 

Dennis, if you would like to prepare a closure summary and submit it, that would be fine.  I will review the site for 
closure in turn with my other projects. 
Regards, 
Barb 
 

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:12 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Site 6277, 15803 East 14th Street, San Leandro (RO0002969) 
 
Ms. Jakub: 
  
I have reviewed the data from the three previously conducted site investigations at the above referenced location  
conducted by ATC, Delta, and Antea Group as well as the data from the two groundwater monitoring events conducted by 
Antea Group in April and July of 2011.  Based on the data it does not appear that a new release has occurred at this site 
since the site was granted closure by the ACHCSA in December of 2000.  The concentrations reported in the groundwater 
and soil samples are currently lower than those reported in 2000, indicating natural attenuation is occurring.  In addition, 
as indicated in the closure summary submitted in 2000 there are no known municipal or residential wells or surface water 
bodies within 750 feet down-gradient that are like to be impacted by the shallow groundwater beneath the site.   
  
As I indicated previously, it does not appear that a new release has occurred at this site since the site was closed in 2000 
and therefore, I believe a case closure request should be prepared and submitted for your review and approval.  
Subsequent to your approval the four site monitoring wells will be destroyed as required for site closure.  Please get back 
to me at your earliest convenience concerning potential site closure. 
  
Regards,       
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Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.| Project Manager 
Antea™Group 
Direct + 916 503 1261 |  USA Toll Free 800 477 7411  
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com  

 
 Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com   

  
 
This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality. 
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